

ST. MARY'S SECONDARY SCHOOL

Holy Faith Convent, Glasnevin, Dublin 11



27/05/2019

Re. Slovenia Trip Sept 2019

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Myself and Ms. Bunnett are just back from an inspection trip to Slovenia, where we experienced all of the activities that the students will be getting involved in. Based on this, we thought that you would appreciate advance notice with regard to some of the equipment that they will need to bring:

- Waterproof jacket
- Walking boots boots not shoes i.e. they should cover the ankle
- · Swimming gear (for underneath wetsuit)
- Plug adapter (European 220 volt)

We will provide you with a more comprehensive list after the Summer holidays.

Also, it is very important that every student has an up-to-date EHIC – we will be collecting these the first week back in school. For details on how to obtain this, please go to https://www2.hse.ie/services/ehic/ehic.html

There will be an information evening in early September to discuss the details of the trip. In the meantime, if you have any queries please contact me at jbyrne@stmaryshfg.ie

Best regards,

J. Byrne Geography Department